
October14,1982

Mr. HengKuan,Secretary
Gold MountainMonastery
Sino-AmericanBuddhistAssociation
1731- 15thStreet
SanFrancisco,CA 94103

DearSecretaryKuan:

Thankyou for your letter inviting my family and I to attendthe formal openingof the
Houseof TenThousandBuddhason October31,1982.

While we will not be ableto be with you on that day, I want to takethis opportunityto
congratulateyou and the membersof the Sino-AmericanBuddhistAssociationfor the
advanceswhich havebeenmadein establishingandoperatingthe City of TenThousand
Buddhas.Theongoingculturalandhumanitarianwork, is a credit to all your membership
andleadership.
We continue to welcomeyou to MendocinoCounty and wish you a very successful
openingof theHall.



City of TenThousandBuddhasSino-AmericanBuddhistAssociation

Talmage,California 95481

DearFriends,

My warmcongratulationsasyou prepareto opentheHall of TenThousandBuddhason
October31. It's truly admirablethatsomanyhaveworkedto achievethecompletionof
thiscenterfor orthodoxBuddhism.

I'll not beableto bewith you on October31 for thecelebrationand dedicationto
Buddhistprinciplesbut wantedyou to know I will bethinkingof you.


